
The Schoolwear Centre 
We are still open  

We know you will still need uniform 

From Friday 6th November we will be operation our 
internet both Deliver and Collection Service 

Delivery Charge reduced to £5.95 Collection Free 

 

 

During November we will have a 

 Collection Desk in Operation  
Friday and Monday      8.30am to 5.30pm  

Saturday             9am to 5pm 

Open all day (Not closing at lunch time) 

To use this Service  
Place an order on our website 

When you get to the checkout change the delivery to collection from store,  

we will contact you the next day to tell you when you can collect your order 

We will be also offering a telephone Service so you can order over the phone  

01843 293555 

 


